
                                                                                                               

 

To:  Mayor and Council    

From:   Amelia D’Amato, Museum Curator   

Date:    February 28, 2023 

Subject:   Trivia Night Date Change  

During the February 13, 2023, meeting of Council, the following resolution was passed: 
 

Res# 70/23 
 
“That the report of the Museum Curator be received; 
 
And that Council recognize the museum’s Trivia Nights for the dates of March 3rd, April 7th, 
and May 5th 2023 as “Municipally Significant Events”. 
 

Carried 
At that meeting, staff was unaware that the April 7th date conflicted with Good Friday and Easter 
weekend. As such, we are recommending that an additional Trivia Night, to be hosted Friday, 
March 31, 2023, be declared municipally significant. 
 
This March 31st date would be in lieu of hosting a Trivia Night on April 7th, and also work as an 
alternate date for the March 3rd event which we have decided to post-pone due to lack of 
registrants. 
 
Pending Council approval of this date change, we have already commenced advertisement of the 
March 31st date as the success of these events is contingent upon advance notice for teams to 
prepare and register. Should Council disagree, we will retract all advertisement and postpone 
Trivia Night events to the pre-approved May 5th date. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 

 
Amelia D’Amato 
 
 
 


